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USCIS Standard Operating Procedure for BIA Recognition and Accreditation 
Thurs., Nov. 6, 2014 
2 – 3 p.m. (Eastern) 

 
U.S. Citizenship and Immigration Services (USCIS) invites you to participate in a stakeholder 
teleconference on Thursday, Nov. 6, from 2 – 3 p.m. (Eastern) to discuss the standard operating 
procedure for Board of Immigration Appeals (BIA) recognition and accreditation. 
 
During this engagement, representatives from the USCIS Field Operations Directorate will discuss 
the application process, review the steps taken at field and district offices, and answer any 
questions.  
 
To register for this session, please follow the steps below: 
 

• Visit our registration page to confirm your participation 
• Enter your email address and select “Submit” 
• Select “Subscriber Preferences” 
• Select the “Event Registration” tab  
• Be sure to provide your full name  
• Complete the questions and select “Submit” 

 
Once your registration is processed, you will receive a confirmation email with additional details. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the registration process, or if you have not received a 
confirmation email within two business days, please email us at Public.Engagement@uscis.dhs.gov. 
 

We look forward to engaging with you!  

http://www.uscis.gov/avoid-scams/become-authorized-provider
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